
 

  
   

  
  

     
 

  
   

   
 

 
 

 
  

   
 

 
     

  

SF-23-01 

From: Anthony Shanderuk 
Sent: Sunday, December 4, 2022 10:43 AM 

M.F.I.P.P.A. Sec.14(1)

To: clerks <clerks@oshawa.ca> 
Subject: Fireworks in North Oshawa 

Hi my name is Anthony Shanderuk. I've been a resident in North Oshawa since 1998. I live 
in the Ritson Road and Conlin Rd Area. I've reached out to John Neil counselor of Ward 1. 
Their office has directed me to this email. I got so excited when I heard that Brampton 
announced they were banning fire works. North Oshawa has become a breading ground for 
fire works. They start going off at the first long weekend till the end of summer. They go off 
at hours of the night through the week, some nights until 2am. They light them in the streets 
in their back yards. Some nights it sounds like we are being bombed. When I call the police 
about the noise they tell me it's the fire department I need to call because it has to do with 
fire. By law officers say it's not their job so where do you turn to these off the streets and 
keep peace through the summer months. My dog won't even go outside during the summer 
nights because she is shaking in fear of these loud bangs. We need to take her in the 
basement and turn our tv up loud to try and drown the fireworks out. some night I have to 
sleep in the basement instead of my warm bed because my dog is to terrified to go up 
stairs. The summers are now so frustrating because you never know when they will go off. 
There seams to be no set dates or times for the people that lite them off. Can we put a stop 
to this like Brampton and set higher fines. 
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